Synopsis from consultation with Dr. Kranwinkle: And Baby Girl did not cough a single time while the doctor was in the room. She started when he left!!!
What I got from him examining Baby Girl and looking over her medical records-

From her x-rays, her trachea is collapsed from the top to the bottom.

She does not sound like she has any elongated palette issues.

Her trachea is collapsing when she inhales and exhales.

Her blood work looks good. 
What additional information I got from him regarding a collapsing trachea and the option of a stint-

A collapsing trachea can not be cured, which I knew from reading.

The symptoms can be managed with medication and controlling the environment, which I knew from reading.

Usually a stint is reserved for when the medications are not giving enough relief.

80% of the surgeries are a success. 20% are not.

There are no guarantees with the surgery.

Questions I asked him regarding other options-

She has tiny naires. I asked him if having them opening would help and he said that it would. It is not going to correct the trachea, but would allow more air flow.

Other considerations-
If Baby Girl does not have the stint surgery, she needs her teeth cleaned and probably the front 4 need to be extracted. Could this be combined with opening her naires?

If Baby Girl did go for the stint surgery, they would do the x-rays, radiographs, measure for the stint, insert it, and could do her naires the same day (provided they have the size stint required). She would need to stay in ICU for 1-2 days. The projected cost is $3500. This includes the stint, radiographs, ICU, naires, etc. But I am sure it would probably go over, just like everything in life.
Summary from Dr. Kranwinkle-

He is going to send his findings over to Dr. Linderman. I am sure that from this information and Dr. L’s experience, there will hopefully be a clear recommendation or even some additional options.

Jana’s Summary-

She is a candidate for the surgery. But obviously, the pros and cons would need to be weighed. I don’t want $ to be an issue though. I will make a donation and/or raise the funds to cover the surgery.

